
Parish Paths Partnership report for February 2023 

Plans to divert the SW Coast Path (EB2) whilst the seawall is breached and a footbridge installed 
have been dropped. The footbridge is being built alongside the path and when the bridge is finished, 
the path will be linked to it. 

I have a correction to make to the comment in my January report that there was only one stile left in 
the parish. This last one had already been replaced by a gate by the time my report was published. 

Jon Roseway 

 


